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GIBRALTAR PORT AUTHORITY ATTENDS THE 7th ANNUAL  LNG BUNKERING 
SUMMIT IN AMSTERDAM 
  
Representatives from the Gibraltar Port Authority have been attending the Annual LNG Bunkering 
Summit in Amsterdam.  Now in its 7th year, the Annual LNG Bunkering Summit is spread over three 
days and focuses on the entire supply chain, offering insights into decision making, planning, 
development, operation, safety and training processes that are driving the LNG Bunkering market 
forward.   
  
Manuel Tirado, CEO and Captain of the Port commented that he was delighted to be attending the 
conference on behalf of the Authority as this event offered the opportunity for attendees to discuss 
the future of the industry and meet with infrastructure operators, shipping companies, LNG 
suppliers and technology providers.  He added that ‘Gibraltar is a proactive player in this new 
market and there has been extensive interest in our plans to provide the platform for LNG 
operations in the near future’. 
  
Manuel, along with Daniel Perera (Bunkering Superintendent), is also taking the opportunity to 
meet with the Port’s partners based in Amsterdam with a variety of meetings being held in the 
margins of the conference. 
 


